1. [bookmark: _GoBack]We are making exciting changes to our church’s online giving program. Our updated program offers more ways for you to support the church. While this will allow new ways to give, it will require that payment methods be registered with our new merchant. This measure helps ensure we securely move to the updated feature set. If you’ve scheduled your tithe online then you have received emailed instructions on how to register your payment method. Please complete these steps prior to your next scheduled donation. Your generous support is vital to our ministry. We appreciate your participation during this transition. If you have any questions, please contact the church office at [[Organization Phone]].
1. New ways to give are here! We made exciting changes to our church’s online giving program. Our updated program offers more ways for you to support the church. In the coming weeks, look for announcements about giving via text message and with our app. Some of you may have already noticed our updated online giving webpage.  To help protect your information, you’ll need to create an account for our new system if you wish to set up a recurring gift. Look for emails from us on how to create this account.  All our new ways to give offer the same security as our old method where processing standards meet the highest regulations set by the card industry. If you have any questions, please contact the church office at [[Organization Phone]].  We appreciate your continued support. 
1. Have you seen our new online giving program? We’re excited about the new things happening at [Church Name] through our online community. You can securely give from our website and via text message. You can even create an account to set up recurring donations and use our free app. If you’d like account-level access, please contact the church office. We’ll then email you so you can get started today. 

